
 

 
 

 

From  English Department:  Stuart Evans 

        6 February 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

4th Year trip to ‘All My Sons’ at the Oxford Playhouse: 
Tuesday 17 March 2015 

 
Your son is in a class studying Arthur Miller’s ‘All My Sons’ as a set text for his iGCSE 
English Literature. As part of our study of this play, we have arranged a trip to see Talawa 
Theatre Company’s highly acclaimed production at the Oxford Playhouse.  
 
The date of this visit is Tuesday 17 March, and we will be leaving school (from the Coach 
Park) at 6.30pm and will travel to Oxford by school minibus; the play is scheduled to finish 
at 10.00pm approx. so we should return at approximately 10.45pm to the Coach Park. 
Alternatively you can collect your son from the Oxford Playhouse on Beaumont Street after 
the performance if this is more convenient. If you intend to do so please could you indicate 
this on the form provided.  
 
The cost of the trip (which can be added to the school bill) is £17 to include ticket, meal in 
dining hall (at 5.45pm) and transport cost. Boys should wear school uniform as for a normal 
school day.  
 
I should be grateful if you could complete and return the attached consent form to me at 
school (via your son) by Thursday 12 February. 
 
Please do get in touch if you have any questions.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Stuart Evans 
English Department 

stuart.evans@abingdon.org.uk 
 
 

 


